Natalie Thompson

Sent: 16 April 2019 15:

To: mr Lo L3

Cc Natalie Thompson
Subject: Re: Unit 2 Gunthorpe Street
Mr Yau

I do not appear to have heard back from you. Can you kindly reply as a matter of urgency? Please ensure
you reply to all.

All the best

Click:to view our 2019 property requirements

On Tue, 16 Apr 2019 at 10:22, Natalie Thompson _)te:

Dear Mr Nagpal
Did you receive a response from Mr Yau?

Are you able to confirm whether Healthy Paradise Limited have vacated the premises as the current people say
that they are still operating under their licence and we haven’t been able to contact Mr Bugby.

Kind regards

Natalie

From: Bobby Nagpal [mailto:_

Sent: 28 March 2019 15:07

To: mr

Cc: Natalie Thompson; Accounts Dept
Subject: Unit 2 Gunthorpe Street




Mr Yau

There has been an complaint lodged: regarding the premises at 1 Gunthorpe Street being open and advertising
massage without a licence in place (due to the licensee’s leaving the premises and the old tenants moving back).

Can you confirm how you are currently using the premises. 1 will require a reply in writing,

All the best
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Working Together for a Better Tower Hamlets
Web site : http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk

London Borough of Tower Hamlets E-Mail Disclaimer.

This communication and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. It
may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient, you must not
copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this E-Mail in error please notify
us as soon as possible and delete this E-Mail and any attachments. This message has been checked for
viruses, however we cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been
intercepted or amended. The information contained in this E-Mail may be subject to public disclosure
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the
Confidentiality of this E-Mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed.

If your request relates to a Freedom of Information enquiry, please resend this to foi@towerhamlets.gov.uk
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Please consider your environmental responsibility: Before printing this e-mail or any other document , ask
yourself whether you need a hard copy.





